



Dear Student and Parent(s):


The Financial Aid Office has received the electronic results of your 2022-2023 Free Application 
for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA).


A review of these results shows that based on information from The National Student Loan Data 
System (NSLDS) you have received one or more overpayments of federal student aid funds.  
You are required by law to repay any federal student aid funds received for which you were not 
entitled. You are not eligible to receive any federal student aid until you resolve your 
overpayment(s).  


Please contact our office for more information or assistance. The Financial Aid Office can be 
reached at (518) 292-1783 in Albany or (518) 244-4525 in Troy. 


Sincerely,


The Financial Aid Office

Overpayment of Federal Aid
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